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Electric Vehicles are net-negative thieves of precious energy. The REAL ECONOMY 

in Oregon, that which is Resource-based, has been all but destroyed by radical 

environmentalists hinging their "success" on Senate Bill 100. Since there is nothing 

left in Oregon's pockets to pay for the government's irresponsible decisions to 

consider EVs (do the math), our request is for Salem to ensure bringing back 

common sense transportation options to assist with increasing Oregon's wealth, not 

depleting it with "well-meaning" errors. Respects go to those legislators who know 

exactly what we're referring to, so thanks in advance for implementing Common 

Sense policies back into Oregon's economy. 


